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Director of Planning and Urban Development
Jeff Levine

Inspections Division Director
Tammy Munson

April 24, 2013

JEFFREY D WYMAN & CAROL B WYMAN JTS
11 GOTHAM LN
GORHAM, ME 04038

CBL: 439 D015001
Located at: 15 CHESLEY AVE

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter verifies that the work performed under Building Permits # 201300781, 201300782,
201300783 issued by the City of Portland at the above address has been completed.
Inspections have been recorded and the work appears to be in accordance with the applicable
code requirements. This does not certify that the property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.

Singerely,

L7z 45

Don McPherson
Building Inspector
207-874-8705




